
Notice of 2018 AGM 
Thursday 12th April 2018 

The 2018 Annual General Meeting of The Old Dyvorians Association will be held on Thursday, 12th 

April 2018 at 7-00 pm  in the Samuel Roberts Lecture Theatre at the Dynevor Campus, UWTSD. 

The Agenda for the AGM will be circulated in good time before the Meeting, and will include the 

President’s Report; Financial Statements for Y/E  31st December 2017; Election of Officers, 

Committee Members and Auditor; proposals for Honorary Memberships; and any motions 

submitted to the Secretary for discussion. 

The current Committee recommends and will propose for 2018-19: 

 Keith Evans (‘65-’72) for President; 

 John Walters (’61-’69) for Vice-President. 

The remaining current officers and committee members offer themselves for re-election, with the 

exception of the Dinner Secretary and the Editor of the “Dy’vorian” magazine, both of whom will be 

standing down during the course of the year. 

 If there are alternative candidates who wish to stand for election, the deadline for confirmation of 

their details to the Secretary is Thursday 29th March, to allow their details to be included in the 

Agenda when it is sent to the Membership.  Likewise, any motions to be put forward at the AGM 

should be advised to the Secretary by the same date.  

The Secretary’s Email address is phillipdavies47@btinternet.com 

Looking forward to a good attendance of members at this year’s AGM, 

Phill Davies 

Hon. Secretary 


